PRACTICE DIRECTION

NO. 3 OF 2012

ATTIRE FOR PROCEEDINGS IN THE GRAND COURT

In keeping with and in confirmation of the practice that has developed with the agreement

of the judges, the attire for proceedings in Chambers will be ordinary business attire.

The attire for proceedings in Open Court will continue to be wig and gown, unless for

tcular reason acceptable to the Judge, ordinary business attire is allowed.
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